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Make sure you are 
registered to vote 

for the General Election 
on 7 May 2015

The way you register to vote has 
changed. If you are already registered 
to vote, Brent Council has written to 
you to explain the changes. You may 
have received a registration form 
which you should fi ll in and return 
as soon as possible.

If you are not registered to vote, 
go to www.gov.uk/registertovote 
or contact Electoral Services.
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